## MARSHALL WACE UCITS FUNDS PLC

To the Shareholders of Marshall Wace UCITS Funds Plc

23 October 2019

Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Marshall Wace UCITS Funds Plc (the "Fund")

Faxed communications to the Fund

We wish to inform you as a Shareholder and/or a prospective investor in a sub-fund of the Fund of a change in the process by which you may submit subscription requests, redemption requests and any other instructions/documentation to the Fund's administrator (Citco Fund Services (Ireland) Limited) (the "Administrator") (collectively, the "Documents").

The Fund's prospectus currently provides an option to submit Documents to the Administrator by fax. For administrative efficiency, the board of the Fund has resolved to remove that ability with effect from 2 December 2019 (the "**Effective Date**"). After the Effective Date, the Administrator will only accept Documents which have been submitted as email attachments, or via other electronic means confirmed as suitable by the Administrator (such as SWIFT and Citco Connect). The Fund's dealing documents and, in due course, prospectus will be amended to reflect the above changes.

Should you have any queries in relation to this change in process, please do not hesitate to contact your usual Marshall Wace contact.

Yours faithfully

Director
for and on behalf of

**Marshall Wace UCITS Funds Plc**